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For more information, contact: Courtni Dresser, courtni@theoma.org

The Impact on Oregonians
Improved patient outcomes. Patients will have quicker access to necessary treatments,  
reducing complications and hospitalizations.
Strengthened healthcare workforce efficiency. By cutting down on unnecessary administrative 
tasks, clinicians can focus on delivering quality care instead of navigating excessive paperwork.

Join Us in Supporting HB 3134
Delays caused by prior authorization hurt patients and put Oregon’s healthcare system at risk. It’s 
time to remove unnecessary barriers and ensure patients get the care they need when they need it.

Prior Authorization Delays Care, Harms Patients, Increases Cost
Unnecessary prior authorization requirements create significant barriers to timely 
and necessary medical care for Oregon patients. HB 3134 aims to reduce administra-
tive burdens, improve transparency, and ensure that patients receive the care they 
need without unnecessary delays.

Why HB 3134 is Necessary
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What HB 3134 Will Do

Reduce repeated prior 
authorizations. Patients 
with chronic conditions will 
no longer need to obtain 
repeated approvals for 
ongoing, previously  
authorized treatments.

Increase transparency. 
Insurers will be required to 
provide clear and publicly 
available criteria for prior 
authorization decisions.

Hold insurers accountable. 
Insurers must publish 
prior authorization data 
and report on approval 
and denial rates, ensuring 
greater oversight and 
patient protection.

Ease administrative  
burdens on providers. 
Insurers must work to  
find alternative programs 
that will reduce the  
need for repetitive prior  
authorization requirements. 

Clinicians report widespread care delays.  
99% of OMA members state that prior  
authorization leads to delays in patient  
care, and 92% report that it can lead to  
treatment abandonment.

Increased financial and administrative burdens.  
Prior authorization requirements take valuable 
time away from patient care and add to the 
burnout of our healthcare workforce. It also 
adds significant costs to the healthcare system.
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